RECEIVED Yl

O B 4 Q- T
From: Barbara [bjnmf@uverizon.net] W JUN 12 A 937
Sent:  Thursday, June 05, 2008 6:11 PM AR - -
INDEPENDENT ReGULATORY

To: jbuckheit@state.pa.us AEVIEW C{ SSiON

2696

Buckheit, James

IR £

Subject: Graduation Comp Assessments

Dear James Buckheit:

I am writing to express my opposition to the proposed Graduation Competency Assessments. | am a school
teacher and feel that these tests would be redundant. Students spend entirely too much time taking exams. This
erodes time that students could be learning.

Sincerely.
Barbara Rathbone-Frank

6/9/2008



